Buying from the EU

Eskenzi PR and Marketing put out a press release yesterday reporting a
sampled survey of 1000 people. They said that one third of those asked had
stopped buying EU goods. Reasons given included extra costs and delays in
getting the goods into the UK and an unwillingness to buy EU goods given the
attitude of the EU to trade with us in recent months.

I would be interested to know whether your experiences bears out this survey.
Does it worry you? Do you yourself seek substitutes for EU products?

It is curious if true that the EU is trying to impede exports to us as well
as seeking to make our exports to them difficult. The UK has made clear it
was not going to impose new barriers at our ports to get in the way of the
substantial volume of imports from the EU that we have accepted, and is
working with a grace period at our borders. Despite this there are reports of
surcharges on card transactions and postal delays. It is also true that some
continental websites have failed to collect UK VAT as required leading to an
extra bill for the UK consumer who expected VAT to be included in the
pricing,

I myself have long followed a policy of buying UK food items wherever
possible, to cut the food miles and to back UK fishing and farming. My second
choice is to import from a developing country who are in more need of the
trade and who have warmer climates offering products we cannot grow here.


http://www.government-world.com/buying-from-the-eu/

